
 

To: Members of the General Committee 

From: Richard Freymond 
Commissioner of Corporate and Legislative Services 

Meeting Date: September 3, 2019 

Subject: Report CLSFS19-041 
Peterborough Police Services Board 2020-2023 Strategic Plan 
Update 

Purpose 

A report to inform Council that representatives from Met Scan will attend the September 
3, 2019 General Committee meeting to present an update on the Peterborough Police 
Services Board 2020-2023 Strategic Plan process. 

Recommendation 

That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CLSFS19-041 dated 
September 3, 2019, of the Commissioner of Corporate and Legislative Services, as 
follows: 

That the Met Scan presentation, providing an update on the Peterborough Police 
Services 2020-2023 Strategic Plan be received for information.  

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications of accepting the recommendation. 
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Background 

Met Scan was retained by the Police Services Board to assist with the completion of the 
2020-2023 Strategic Plan under the requirements of the new Comprehensive Ontario 
Police Services Act (The Act). The Act requires the consultants to obtain input from 
municipal councils as part of developing the Strategic Plan. In June and July 2019, Met 
Scan provided a survey electronically to members of Council for the City of Peterborough 
and the Townships of Selwyn and Cavan-Monaghan.  

An update on the process will be provided at the September 3 meeting. 

Submitted by, 

 

Richard Freymond 
Commissioner of Corporate and Legislative Services 

Contact Name: 

Richard Freymond 
Commissioner of Corporate and Legislative Services 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Extension 1863 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4607 
E-mail: rfreymond@peterborough.ca 


